
3 March 2022


Committee Secretary

Community Support and Services Committee 

Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au 


Dear Committee Secretary,


PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) 
AMENDMENT BILL 2022 

I Reece Gunter, of , DO NOT support the BILL nor the 
extension of the State

• There is abundant evidence world wide that stringent government controls DO NOT translate 
to better outcomes. I draw your attention to the data from Sweden and Japan.


• Extending the state of emergency is no longer about managing a crisis but is more about 	  
retaining power over the people and continuing the mandates and medical discrimination with 
these vaccines which are still experimental and only have Emergency Use Authorisation and 
no long term safety data. Further more, evidence shows their efficacy is questionable.


• Only under a State of Emergency could censorship of prominent Doctors and the banning of 
proven effective treatments be possible. If the Government was at all concerned about ‘Public 
Safety’ why were Ivermectin and Hydroxychloroquine removed from use and Doctors 
threatened with deregistration if they prescribe either of these PBS approved drugs.


I ask the Committee to show common sense, courage and decency when voting on this Bill for it 
will affect every citizen of Queensland.


Yours Sincerely,


Reece Gunter 
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